
Friday, May 23, 2025  

Richmond Community High School  

Happy Friday Pharaohs! This is our LAST parent communication for the school year!!!!! As we 
wrap up another incredible school year, I want to take a moment to thank you for your 
unwavering support, partnership, and trust throughout the year. It has been a joy and privilege 
to work with your scholars. This year was filled with achievements, milestones, and memories!! 
From academic progress to social growth, your scholars have accomplished so much.  

Wishing you and your family a relaxing, safe, and fun summer. We look forward to hearing 
about all the adventures and welcoming your scholars back in August! 

  

Summer Hours: (7am-5:00pm)  
Report cards will be mailed on Monday, June 2nd. Please feel free to contact me at (804) 780-
4332 or at Kmassenb@rvaschools.net . Thank you in advance for your continued support. With 
your partnership, we will plan, navigate, and execute with confidence! 
  

Excellence, Every Day, Every Way! …………All In, All One, All Pharaohs!   

Your Partner in Education, 
Kenya E. Massenburg, Principal 
 


